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Notice of Postponement of Announcement  
of Financial Results for the fiscal year ended December 31, 2022  

 
 

Tsubaki Nakashima (“the Company”) hereby announces that it has decided to postpone the 
announcement of its consolidated financial results for the fiscal year ended December 31, 2022, 
which were originally scheduled to be disclosed on February 9, 2023, as follows. 
 
 
1. Reason for postponement of the announcement 

The Company has decided to postpone the announcement of financial results for the fiscal 
year ended December 31, 2022, due to the longer than usual time required to finalize the 
financial figures, although the Company had been preparing to announce the financial results 
on February 9, 2023. 

 
 

2. Schedule  
The Company will announce a new date once it is confirmed. 

 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our shareholders, investors and 

the parties involved.  


